
Boston  police  seeking
public’s help in identifying
bank robbery suspect
Boston Police Department Community Alert: The Boston Police
Department is seeking the public’s help to identify a suspect
wanted in connection to recent bank robberies in the north end
of Boston.

BPD  Community  Alert:  The  Boston  Police  Department  is
attempting  to  identify  the  above-pictured  individual  in
relation to two bank robberies that occurred earlier today, on
Friday September 17, 2021, on Hanover Street in the North End.
No weapons were shown during the incidents but the suspect
gestured as if he had one in his possession.

Detectives assigned to District A-1 (Downtown) and the Violent
Crime  Task  Force  are  actively  reviewing  the  facts  and
circumstances surrounding this incident and are urging anyone
with information relative to this investigation to contact
(617) 343-4248.

Community  members  wishing  to  assist  this  investigation
anonymously can do so by calling the CrimeStoppers Tip Line at
1  (800)  494-TIPS  or  by  texting  the  word  ‘TIP’  to  CRIME
(27463). The Boston Police Department will stringently guard
and protect the identities of all those who wish to assist
this investigation in an anonymous manner.
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